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URGENT: SLATER STREET TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT  

 Downer and Council have been made aware of dangerous driving at the intersection of Guild Street and 
Slater Street, with reports of some drivers ignoring the road signs that are in place.  

 Downer and Council take road safety matters very seriously, and have engaged traffic planners to 
urgently review the current road layout and to suggest further safety measures.   

 The traffic management changes are for the ongoing safety of all road users while the Hills Road culvert 
is being built.  

 

SLATER STREET - TRAFFIC CHANGES 

 Starting Wednesday 28 June, Slater Street (northbound) will be blocked at the Guild Street 
intersection.   

 There will be no right turn into Guild 
Street from Slater Street. 

 Road cones will be in place blocking 
traffic from taking either of these routes 
(see adjacent map).  

We will update you regularly about this work. If you have any questions 

contact Downer on 0800 033 747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

KEY 

 Culvert installation (completed in stages) 

 Wider worksite and traffic safety areas 

 No car parking areas 

 Southbound traffic detour 

 Northbound traffic lane 

 Other access routes  

 Detour signage 

 30kph speed limit 

 Turning restrictions in place 

 No entry signs in place to stop traffic 
merging into southbound detour route. 


